Libertarian Party of New York
P.O. Box 728, Bellport, NY 11713

June 12, 2012

Dear LPNY member:
There's just one month left until petitioning begins.

As you probably know, the LPNY must petition for a place on to the ballot every two
years at tremendous expense. In 2010, we submitted almost 35,000 signatures to
guaranty that our statewide slate of Libertarian candidates would be challenge-proof. That
could not have been done without the generous contributions of so many freedom-lovers
like you.

This year, we have endorsed candidates from Riverhead to Buffalo. But without
automatic ballot access, we have to submit thousands of signatures to get them on the
ballot.

So what can you do now to help?

First, please contribute today to the New York Libertarian Party petition drive by
clicking the ballot access link at www.ManhattanLP.org.

Significantly, 100% of your donation will go to ballot access. That's right, 100%.

Second, please volunteer to collect signatures. The petition form will be posted on
our website soon. Once we can start on July 10, we will need many, many volunteers
throughout New York State to collect signatures.

Finally, please renew your membership in the LPNY on line at www.ny.lp.org or by
sending in the attached form with your $25.00 membership fee. While you're at it, please
consider making a more substantial contribution of $100, $200, $500 or even $1,000 to
help get liberty-minded candidates on the ballot and our message of free markets, civil
liberties and peace out to the voters.

We're a small voice against a symphony of statism, but a necessary one if only to
make the Demopublicans think twice before enacting even more heinous laws than they
already have.

Thanks so much!
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Chair, LPNY



